
1947. Ne. 9

The Minigter of the Nethedlands to the Mini ster of F

OTrAwA, Januar,
Dear Mr Minister,

I have the bonour to refer t? your kind1 letter of January 2
on record our agreement ta continue the understandings regardli
agreement signed on February 5, 1946, as laid down in MXr. Ilsley
date, and to define more clearly the arrangements necessary f
effect th~e eupplermentary agreemnent signed on this day.

I entirely agree ta the understandings set f orth in your letter
and 1 can assure you that e'very effort will be made on our side 1
working out the arrangements mentioned therein.

A.vailing xnyself of this opportunity, I1 would ijiçe to expr
sincere thanks for the friendiy ýco-operation of the Cana.dia.nG
to voi<ce iy lippe *lat this new agreement uiay co'itribute to t
of trade relatons between the ?Netherlands and Canada by Wea
normial peace time channels.

Yours sineely,


